
A note from Pastor Owen Scott… 

Andrew Murray designed “four anchors” 
(Acts 27:27-29) to help us go through 
personal trials. 
 
Anchor #1 – Say aloud, “He brought me 
here.  It is by His will I am in this straight 
place and in that fact I will rest” 
 
Anchor #2 – He will keep me here in His 
love and give me grace to behave as His 
child. 
 
Anchor #3 – Then He will make the trial a 
blessing, teaching me the lessons He 
intends for me to learn. 
 
Anchor #4 – In His good time He can bring 
me out again…how and when He knows – I 
confess and believe, I am 1) here by God’s 
appointment  2) in His keeping  3) under 
His training and 4) for His time. 
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Sunday at Valley Church… 
 
Services at 9:00 & 11:00 am – Pastor Owen Scott will be speaking 
this morning. There is a supervised Mini-Kids Centre for children 
under 3 years in the 11 am service.  (The Mini-Kids Centre is 
unsupervised during the 9 am service – Parents are asked to stay 
with their children.)  Nursery facilities available to mothers with 
babies.  

 
Join us for a coffee & cookies on the patio!  
Join us for coffee on the patio after the service today…a 
great chance to meet a new friend. 

                    

This week at Valley Church… 
 
ESL (English as a Second Language) 
ESL will resume in September.  For info call Kay (604)986-2932 or 
Elaine (604)986-4288.  
 
Intercessory Prayer Group 
Tuesday mornings at 9:30 am in the nursery - If you are a part of the 
Valley Church family, you are invited to join this group to pray each 
week. If you have a prayer request, please fill in the enclosed prayer 
card. The group also appreciates hearing about your answers to 
prayer!  
 
SOULTREK  FOR YOUTH  
Soul Trek will resume in September.  Keep your eyes open for 
summer activities throughout July and August.  Contact Tim Shaw at 
(604) 980-0307 for further info. 
 
Mom’s  Morning Out is over for the summer season – It will resume 
in September. 
 
Memorial Service for Terry Oseman – We extend our love and 
sympathy to Anita Doo on the loss of her dear husband, Terry.   A 
memorial service will be held this Saturday, July 13th at 11 a.m. at 
Valley Church.  If you can bring food for the lunch afterward, a list is 
available to sign in the office.  We need sandwiches, appetizers, fruit 
or raw veggie plates and plates of baking.  Contact Vickie Wyner or 
Val Scott for further information. 

What’s happening at Valley Church? 
 

Send in your photos!  Please share some of 

your special moments with us by emailing us 

your favorite family photos to use in the bulletin 

and on our website. If you are taking a trip over 

the next few months, take along a Valley Church 

bulletin and take a photo of you holding it in 

front of a site you’re visiting…Valley Church’s  

version of North Shore News “News Around the World”…”Valley 

Church Around the World”! 

If you are new to Valley Church or would like to pass on some 

new information, please take a moment to fill in a Valley Church 

Connection Card and drop it in one of the boxes beside the exits. 

You’ll find the cards in the holders on the chairs in front of you. 

VBS COMING SOON! – This summer our VBS 

will be held the week of July 15-19th.  Register 

online today at www.valleychurch.ca  to be a 

part of this Kingdom Rock VBS! 

“OCTOBER BABY” – This movie will be shown on Wednesday, July 

31st at 7 pm at Valley Church – It is co-sponsored by St. Simons 

Anglican & Valley Church. 

If you are a young adult and would like to connect with other 

young adults, give Simon & Oyuki Bodlack a call at (604) 985-

4636 or simonbodlack@gmail.com  

Pray for Margot Fraser who is on a mission trip to Rwanda. 

Photos on front (clockwise from top left)- Wim and Els van der 
Eerden, celebrating their 55th anniversary in St. Maarten, West 
Indies; Gail Shaw & Linda Bowden on their trip to New Jersey; 
Vickie Wyner in Chicago where she attended a “Leanne Payne 
Seminar” at Wheaton College; Pastor Owen Scott enjoying God’s 
creation in a buttercup meadow in the Cotswolds in England. 
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